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Dear Parents and Carers... 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter Break. 

This term our Topic is Ancient Egypt – a 

subject I know the class are very excited 

about! The children will get a chance to 

explore what life was like in Ancient 

Egypt. 

We will also be starting our swimming 

lessons at Darrick Wood, our first lesson 

is Wednesday 24th April. Please send 

children into school in their PE kits, along 

with their full swimming kit every 

Wednesday (See page 2 for more details 

on this) 

You can continue to support your child’s 

learning by doing the following: 

Ensuring children learn their spellings 

each day ready for a spelling test on 

Friday’s. 

Completing homework and Mymaths 

weekly and on time. 

Please read with your child daily and sign 

their reading diary.  This will ensure your 

child’s book is changed regularly. 

Thankyou ☺  

 

Thankyou ☺  

A named Glue Stick. 

A named PE kit and sun hat. 

My reading book in my bag 

on a DAILY basis. 

Swimming Kit (Wednesdays) 

 

This term I will need… 

Year 3 

Welcome to 

the Summer 

Term. 
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